Sierra Pacific High School Bulletin

Tuesday August 24, 2010

ASB Class Officer Elections

This Thursday and Friday the freshman and sophomore class officer elections will be held.
Students come to the stage area by the cafeteria during lunch and cast your ballot.

Girl’s Volleyball

Good luck to the Frosh and JV girl’s volleyball as they host a scrimmage against Orange Cove
today at 4:30.

Key Club

Key club will meet today during lunch in room 510.

Boy’s Basketball

Anyone interested in playing boy’s basketball this year see Coach Petty in room 209,




